From: henry harrell

To: Clark, Paula M; Burke, Ruth A
Subject: Petition to Modify Maine"s Solid Waste Management Rules
Date: Monday, September 28, 2020 5:00:07 PM

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not
click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

yes! please modify the rule to not accect out of state waste!
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